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Hello Krista and Eileen, 
In response to your request, I wanted to provide you with this information, which I hope will 
be helpful for you to obtain your new 10-year lease. 

The US Bank is located at 1301 Irving Park Road within the Village of Hanover Park, IL. 
The property is zoned B-2 Local Business District, and this is a permitted use in this zoning 
district. The bank serves an important role for our residents and businesses that utilize its 
financial services. The Village has no outstanding concerns or objections regarding 
continuity of this use at this location. In fact, the Village appreciates the US Bank being 
supportive in enabling new commercial use in the vicinity of the bank. 

As the Village's Community and Economic Development Director, I support continuation of 
the US Bank use at this location long term. 
-Shubhra 

Shubhra Govind 
Community and Economic Development Director 

Community and Economic Development ~ Village of Hanover 

Park, IL ;8, 

2121 Lake Street, Hanover Park, IL 60133 

(630) 823-5781 Office 

(630) 823-5786 Fax 
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From: Krista Monahan/USA <Krista.Monahan@cushwake.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 1:30 PM 
To: Govind, Shubhra <sgovind@hpil.org>; Rasmussen, Melissa <MRasmussen@hpil.org> 


